
19th May 2023 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  

 
 

Journeys 

We have been looking at the forces of pushing and pulling. We also made  
some observational paintings of  plants that we might see when going on a bear 

hunt. 



Next Week in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will be reading the book ‘Buri and the  
Marrow’. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
    We will be learning to spot the number 5. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your  
children learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

We will be making observational paintings of 
vegetables 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
We will be going on a bike ride. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


